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Congrats to Cowtown 

Member Dave Porter 

on his successful Hog 

Hunt. 

 

300lb Sow harvested 

with PSE Bow,  Gold 

Tip Arrows topped off 

with Muzzy 

Broadheads. 

 

Great job Dave.  ☺☺☺☺ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Field Archery course has been approved – 

Construction beginning soon. 

 

 At the Club Meeting on Oct 21
st
, the board, 

officers and members present approved the proposed 

layout for the Field Archery course at Cowtown.  

Construction will begin soon, so please keep an eye out 

for volunteer emails, facebook posts and newsletter 

announcements, and help out if you can.   

 

 It is going to take some work, but with our 

faithful members efforts, we will definitely put 

Cowtown back on the map as a must stop club for 

Field Archery.   

 

 Thank you to Chris Hansen for heading up this 

task this year for Cowtown as our Field Archery 

Director.  We look forward to great things for the club 

in 2014.   

BUDGET COMMITTEES TO MAKE 

PROPOSALS FOR 2014 BUDGET AT 

NOVEMEBER 18
TH

 CLUB MEETING. 

 

 Please see below for the various Budget 

Committee Chairpersons and let them know if you have 

any ideas or feedback on the club budget for next year. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member Resignation, Change in 
posts notification 

 
It is with great sadness that I must inform the members of Cowtown Bowmen that 

Gene Bohannon, our club Vice President, is having to make the hard decision to 
step down from his officer’s position due to family and work related conflicts. Gene 
still plans to be a part of our archery family, it is just that with everything he has 

going on right now, he needs to withdraw from his post.  
 

Upon his departing the board, Gene recommended Roper Wall to fill his vacated 
position and last night at the monthly meeting, Roper was confirmed by the board 

and members in attendance. Rhonda Wall will be stepping up to fill Roper’s vacated 
position of Event’s Chairperson, also confirmed at last night’s meeting.  

 
If you have any questions, concerns or comments, please do not hesitate to 

contact me immediately. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Chuck Hubbard 

817-709-7169 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB Q & A 
Email Questions to cowtowncowpatty@live.com 

 

 This is a new section of our newsletter that we will use to answer frequent questions 

regarding the club, meeting, funding for projects, volunteer opportunities, and range and 

facility rules.  Please email all questions that you would like published to the above newsletter 

email account and we will do our best to get them in our next monthly newsletter. 

YOUR NEWSLETTER NEEDS YOUR HELP!!! 
 

 With the last of our club shoots done for the year, and club business slowing down 

until the new year, I would like to ask all of our members to please send me your hunt 

pictures with a little info on how you took your game.  Or any other archery related news or 

events that I can post to the newsletter.   

 

 Just trying to have enough to make the newsletter maintain thru the slow time.  Any 

questions, comments or concerns, please contact me immediately at hubbace@live.com, or 

Call me at 817-709-7169. 

 

Thank you, 

Editor – Chuck. 

Cowtown can now accept Credit and 

Debit cards at our events. 

 

We have finally got the credit card 

swipe figured out and now can take 

cards at our events for shoot fee 

registration and club memberships. 

 

For any questions, please contact our 

Membership Coordinator Kevin 

Hubbard @ 817-709-3236 or Chuck 

Hubbard @ 817-709-7169.  Thank 

you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events    
 

Nov. 18
th

, 2013 @ 7pm – Monthly Meeting at Spring Creek BBQ on 

Hwy 199 just north of Loop 820. 
 

NO DECEMBER MEETING AS LONG AS WE CAN GET A 2014 

BUDGET AND SHOOT SCHEDULE APPROVED AT THE NOVEMBER 

MEETING. 

 

 

2014 COWTOWN BOWMEN SHOOT SCHEDULE 
 

 

TBA as soon as we have 

it set 



Range Location 
9900 Watercress Drive 

Fort Worth, TX.  76108 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO CONTACT COWPATTY EDITOR WITH COMMENTS OR ARTICLES YOU 

WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED, PLEASE EMAIL US AT 

COWTOWNCOWPATTY@LIVE.COM 

2014 COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB OFFICER LIST  
CLUB OFFICERS:      EMAIL ADDRESS:   PHONE:  
President – Chuck Hubbard    hubbace@live.com             817-709-7169 

Vice President – Roper Wall    roperwall@ymail.com   817-937-6819 

Secretary – Faith Wheeler    daisuki.da.totoro@gmail.com  817-733-4606 

Treasure - Bob Combest      bcombest@hotmail.com  682-229-0174 

Event Chairperson – Rhonda Wall         rawallmdi@aol.com   817-908-1533   

Membership & PR – Kevin Hubbard   kevin.hubbard@graybar.com  817-709-3236 

Tournament Dir. – Geoff Klein      ksaddlery@gmail.com     817-304-3439 

Field Archery Dir. – Chris Hansen   fita1440@yahoo.com   605-201-8480 

Webmasters - Glen&Celeste Salsman   salsmang@yahoo.com           ------------ 

Cowpatty Editor - Chuck Hubbard   hubbace@live.com   817-709-7169 

Range Captain - Jake Crawford    ratherbbowhunting@yahoo.com 817-781-4797  

Range Captain – Tim Whitaker     c.t2003@yahoo.com   817-228-6839 

Range Captain – Donnie Bowman   teambowman1@yahoo.com   682-552-3661 
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